July 28, 2004

Ms. Jean Sulc

Chairperson

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
24 Harbor River Circle

St. Helena Island, SC 29920

Dear Ms. Sulc:

Thank you for your complimentary letter of July 19, 2004 concerning the contributions of
Todd Davis and Tom Burns during their assignments as the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety
Board’s Site Representatives at the Savannah River Site.

I very much appreciate that you took the time to write and to compliment these two men
who represent and typify the highly competent technical staff the Defense Nuclear Facilities
Safety Board is fortunate to employ.

In the meantime, | believe that you and other members of the Savannah River Site
Citizens Advisory Board will find that John Contardi will be equally helpful to your Board.

Sincerely,

John T. Conway
Chairman
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